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Comments: I am shocked that there is talk about changing things in the Gold Creek area, especially the pond.

I have shared many days with both of my sons at the pond. A simple walk around the park, watching the birds,

wild life, rock formations, plants grow through out the years and sometimes some quiet alone time.

Now I am sharing some of the same experiences with my grand daughter.

I can't believe that we, the tax payers of Washington State, paid to have this area dug up and changed once

while building I-90, to now pay again to destroy this area that the ecosystem has now adapted and is living with. 

Please, leave this area alone, spend our tax dollars in areas that really need our help. 


